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MRS. ATKINSON DIES HERE SUNDAY; RITES THURSDAY

Mrs. Anna Louise Atkinson, 62, died at the Brunswick hospital Sunday after a 
short illness. She was a lifelong resident of Brunswick.

Mrs. Atkinson had been affiliated with the Brunswick Housing Authority for the 
past 31 years, serving as project manager for the last three years. She was a 
member of the Zion Baptist Church, serving as finance secretary and a member of 
the board of trustees Active in church work, she served as a Sunday School 
teacher youth counselor and a choir member. She was also active in several 
civic and social clubs.

She is survived by her husband, J.M. Atkinson, a son, Alfred, a sister, Mrs. 
Alma F. Hinnant [spelling?] of Cleveland, Ohio, a brother, Thomas Frazier of 
Mayport, Fla, a niece and a nephew.

Funeral services under the direction of Brunswick Funeral Home, will be held 
Thursday at 4 p.m. from the Zion Baptist Church, with the Rev. George Harris 
officiating, assisted by the Rev. E.C. Tillman, J.C. Hope and W.C. Robeson, 
interment will follow in Greenwood Cemetery.

The body will remain in the chapel of the funeral home and be placed in the 
church at 2 p.m.

Active pallbearers will be Edward Patts [spelling?], Walter Belton, Robert 
Griffin, Richard Baker, Oren Wrice and Frank Scrivens.

Honorary: Housing Authority members, Pierce Thiot, Olin Williams, Judge Phil 
Rangel, Dave Gordon, R. Clair Jones, H.C. Shuring [spelling?], Carl Outlaw and 
Dr. Ben Addison, Labor Department employees, Roscoe Odum, George Aycock, Joseph 
Shelby and William F. Myers.

Also, William H. Dennis, Royal Knight, Ralph Watson Sr., Willie Moore Sr., C.L. 
Tyson, Joseph Anderson, John Bell [spelling?], Willie Simmons, Michael 
Atkinson, Jeremiah Cash, Herman Dickson, T.P. Williams, Dr. Earl [spelling?] 
Bernard, Dr. David [illegible], Jonathan Williams, J.S. Wilkerson, Genoa Martin 
[spelling?], H.E. [spelling?] Collins, T.J. Howard, W. [spelling?] Dixon, John 
Morman, James Wright, Peter [spelling?] Livingston, Henry Armstrong, George 
Baskins and C.Y. Youngblood.

[News print is very hard to read towards the end of the obituary, therefore, 
names in the last paragraph are a best guess -- ALH]


